
These changes were made to the draft, minimal changes therefore no need to make a complete final 

copy, just revise the draft copy.  

There are 4 changes to the draft: 

1. page 2 – Changed hired by Hill City to hired by Hill City Economic Development Corporation 

2. page 59 - On the bottom of the page the  

Housing Voucher Payment Standards have been changed to:  

1 bedroom - $764 

2 bedroom - $1,006 

3 bedroom - $1, 423 

3. page 66 – Changed 1300 Vouchers available to 1325 Vouchers available and that there is a two to 

three month waiting list. 

4. page 71 – Changed the projecting that 50 to 60 housing units will be constructed to 50 to 70 housing 

units will be constructed 


